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Imagine searching the internet and finding a hit on a public notice that catches your attention. 

Imagine having a Google Alert trigger your attention toward an important public notice. 

Now imagine being able to broadcast a public notice at a fraction of the cost that paper 

publications charge. Maybe even a paper publication you have profound ideological differences 

with. 

This post is about supporting passage of  HB 2403. This bill would allow online publications like 

Sonoran Alliance to post public notices as a fraction of the cost that other traditional news 

publications charge. You can also rest assured that your notice will be seen, read, searched and 

even archived. 

Please support passage of HB 2403 by contacting your legislator today. 

Text for this bill can be read here. 

 


